
 

 

Ref: PLEXHO/407/India-Qatar/2024-25                                                     Date:2.7.2024 

  

All Members 

 

All Members of the COA 

  

Dear Sir(s), 

 

Greetings! 

  

Subject: Request for Inputs on Trade Issues and Concerns for India-Qatar Joint 

Working Group  

  

The Department of Commerce, Govt. of India informed us that the first India-Qatar Joint 

Working Group (JWG) meeting, proposed to be held on 10th July, 2024, under the co-

Chairpersonship of Ms. Priya Nair, Economic Adviser, Department of Commerce.   

  

In this connection, we have been requested to share our inputs (issues and concerns(if 

any) related to trade with Qatar) which may be taken up during the India-Qatar JWG 

meeting. Therefore, may we request you to kindly e-mail (nilotpal@plexconcil.org) us 

your issues and concerns (if any) related to trade with Qatar.  

  

Please send us your input(if any) on or before 5th July 2024-6 pm. 

  

Regards 

 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 

DIN: 02587694 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Dept. of Commerce, Govt. of 

India) 

Dynasty Business Park, B Wing, Ground Floor 

Andheri Kurla Road, Andheri East 

Mumbai - 400 059 - India 

Ph: +91 22 40170000 

mailto:nilotpal@plexconcil.org

